
RECOMMENDATIONS 
RECEIVE report on Partnership for the Bay’s Future grant progress and disposition of
North Richmond Las Deltas public housing development. 

BACKGROUND 
As reported to the Board previously, the Housing Authority (HACCC) is one of the
recipients of a 2022-2024 Policy grant from the Partnership for the Bay’s Future
(Partnership). The Partnership was launched in 2019 in collaboration with the community
and in response to their needs, the public-private Partnership is working with community
and faith-based leaders, housing experts, elected officials, and residents with the goal of
protecting people already living in affordable homes, and preserving and producing
affordable homes to meet the region’s housing needs.

This effort is centered on the understanding that a two-pronged approach is the best way to
move the needle on affordable housing – addressing policy change and investing in
affordable housing at the same time. That’s why the Partnership is composed of a policy
fund that supports the creation and implementation of policies to stem the tide of
displacement, and a family of loan funds focused on increasing the supply of affordable
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homes.

The Partnership’s 2022-2024 grants are the second round ever offered and focus on
advancing equitable housing policies. These grants support eleven government entities in
the Bay Area. All are Cities or Counties apart from HACCC and BAHFA (the Bay Area
Housing Finance Authority). Launched in June 2022 and spanning two years, the program
will help accelerate policies that preserve and produce affordable housing. Each entity is
partnered with community organizations, which ensures community voices are represented
in the policy process. A housing policy fellow is also embedded in each entity to serve as a
catalyst to advance policy innovation.

HACCC partners in this grant are Richmond Our Power Coalition, Community Housing
Development Corporation, & Richmond LAND. Our housing fellow is Hannah Phalen.



BACKGROUND (CONT'D)
The goals of our partnership are repositioning the Las Deltas public housing project
through:

1) A local preference policy.
2) Creating homeownership opportunities for former Las Deltas residents as well as
residents of North Richmond with community land trusts, co-ops and condos as well as
more traditional models.
3) Streamlining approvals for Las Deltas.
4) Creating new financial instruments to accomplish this goal.
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